
Subject: Fall 2023 Registration  

Sent: Friday, 03/17/2023 

 

Dear Graduate Student:  

 

Fall 2023 registration will begin in just a few short weeks. There are some important 

dates and information the Office of the Registrar-Homewood Schools would like to 

share with you. 

 

Alerts have been applied to your student record that may impede registration. Please 

be sure to resolve all alerts prior to registration. Following are the instructions to 

view alerts in student self-service.  

 

 

For more information on alerts, please visit seam.jhu.edu.  

 

The course schedule, Course Schedule | Office of the Registrar (jhu.edu) will be 

available for view on Monday, 3/20/2023.  

 

Important Graduate Student Term Dates and Deadlines can be found at Graduate 

Registration | Office of the Registrar (jhu.edu). 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please create a SEAM case at Student Case 

Management (jhu.edu). 

 

Have a wonderful semester! 

 

https://seam.jhu.edu/registration/alerts-holds/
https://studentaffairs.jhu.edu/registrar/students/course-schedule/
https://studentaffairs.jhu.edu/registrar/students/graduate-registration/
https://studentaffairs.jhu.edu/registrar/students/graduate-registration/
https://support.sis.jhu.edu/case-home
https://support.sis.jhu.edu/case-home


OTR-Homewood (KSAS & WSE) 

 


